
Watson Township 2025 Spring Road Tour 
 

The Watson Township Board of Supervisors held their Spring Road Tour on April 
12, 2025, Starting at the Township Building.     
 
Present were Supervisors James Seltzer, James Potter, and Richard Macklem.      
 
Chairman Seltzer called the Special meeting/Road Tour to order at 9:00 am.     
 
The Board inspected the following roads: 
 

1. Edgewood Drive - The roadway seems to be in good condition with some 
cracking along the edges and at the intersection with Rte 44.  

2. Tombs Run Road - This roadway is in good condition; culverts washing close 
to asphalt, culverts and ditches need to be cleaned/replace culvert by 
Liddics. 

3. Fillman Road – The roadway is in fair condition with some cracking, pipe 
replacement needed.        

4. Ridge Road  - The roadway is in good condition.  
5. Furnace Run Road - Fair condition, road should be tarred and chipped.  
6. Dennison Hollow – Good condition.  
7. Hiller Hill Road – Good condition. 
8. West Side Road – Soil nailing scheduled for this year; paving needed at 

lower end of road.       
9. Canoe Access – Good condition. 

 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Darlene S. Macklem 
Darlene S. Macklem 
Secretary/Treasurer   
 


